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 Performance & Outcomes Part 1
Monday, October 19 at 10 am


*Due to technical difficulties, the recording of this meeting was lost
Presenters: Nastacia’ Moore and Caty Wilkey
Attendees: Tina Allen, Ashley Halladay- Schmandt, Dave Ransom, Sean Heline, Fredy Portillo, Rochelle Clemens-Ludtke, Jesica Mays
SPARC reviewed the Race Equity Organizational Assessment Tool created for the CoC to use at multiple levels and opened discussion with the committee about its best use and implementation. 
Discussion Areas:
How do we help communities see this as a priority when they haven’t previously thought race equity work to be important?
· We can include trainings around racial equity in the requirements for those seeking ESG and COC Program Funding
· Potentially offering additional opportunities for more training around white privilege and implicit bias for LPBs that have not previous undertaken the work
· Need to engage with communities directly to learn where barriers are
Do communities have the capacity to have these discussions at the local level?
· Recognition that across the BoS different strategies may be needed to implement the tool
· Some will be fine on their own with basic guidance, others might need assistance in using, while others may have much more groundwork to cover before they can use the tool
What data can we provide to demonstrate the importance of this work in their community?
· Previously, Christina and MCAH had put together LPB level data around disproportionality in who was entering the homeless system, Jesica can look into updating the data and sharing with the group. Can also talk about additional or different formats for the data to make it more impactful
· Public facing dashboards can be a good way to inspire movement, discussions of data that show people how their community compares to others
On both fronts, good next steps could be for some communities to use the tool and report out to the rest to show how they did it, what they learned, what the next steps will be. Northwest and Gogebic/Ontonagon were suggested, along with a southern Michigan community. 
Thoughts for final Coaching call at the November CoC meeting are about the next steps to improve system and outcomes for people of color. One area is around hiring/staffing to ensure those served are represented fully. 
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